
  

Parent Forum 

Nightingale Infant and Nursery School 
11.10.23 

 

Present:   

11.10.23 

9:10 – 9:40 

Natalie Gross 

Naila Ali  

Hannah Russell  

Catherine Cavender  

Sara Arend 

 

Apologies: Kerry Willis   
 

Item: What is going well? 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Actions: 
- Children like the FLOCK tokens and weekly assembly 

certificates  
- Consistency of staff – knowing who people are, and 

what their roles are.  
- Newsletter – parents are really happy with this.  
- Suggestion that we could send out information 

about what children will be learning this week on a 
Monday so that parents can support their child at 
home during the week.  

- Could this be done on Weduc? MW to explore this.  
- Parents like the Flockstar of the half term – children 

feel special and like the surprise element.  
- SLT and wider staff are all approachable.  

 
 
 



Three things that you hope will improve over the next year and how 
would you suggest we do it.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
One thing that has been particularly disappointing and what can we 
learn from it. 

- How we share what children have been doing at 
school/what they will be learning.  
 

- Parents would enjoy coming in to school more – 
children sharing their work – class assemblies/cafes. 
Parent readers  
 

- Additional check in meeting for parents between 
parents evening 2 and report if the child is having 
any difficulties with their learning or behaviour. 
Encouraging staff to contact parents for check in 
about child progress if any concerns arise.  
 
 
 

- Parents are happy that children are now in year 
group classes and no longer mixed. Children seem 
happier with this too.  
 

- Communication about staff leaving/moving/long 
term absent – communication around this if it 
happens again.  

 

AOB  Agenda items for the next meeting  - Newsletter/sharing of children’s learning.   
 

 

If you would like to join the forum please contact partnershipah@istnorfolk.co.uk 

 


